
TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE QUAD CITY TIMES, HAVING THE NOTICE BILLED TO THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 

AND RECEIVING PROOF OF PUBLICATION 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that at 5:30 p.m. on September 16, 2020 in the City Council Chambers, 

City Hall, in the City of Davenport, Iowa, there will be conducted a public hearing (both virtual 

and in person) on the City’s Proposed Residential Assistance Programs Using State CDBG-CV 

funds. 

 

Citizens wishing to submit written comments in advance of the public hearing may email them 

to cped.info@davenportiowa.com or mail them, postmarked no later than September 16, 2020, 

to the following: 

 

City of Davenport 

Community & Economic Development Department 

Attention: CDBG Administration 

226 W. 4th Street 

Davenport, IA 52801 

 

In accordance with social distancing guidelines in place as a result of COVID-19, an in person 

public hearing is not required by HUD. In order to provide alternatives during this crisis, 

individuals wishing to comment can do so by providing written comments to the email address 

listed above by noon on the day of the public hearing or by attending the public hearing, 

acknowledging accommodations and social distancing protocol during the meeting. All 

comments will be addressed in a timely fashion after the date of the public hearing.  

 

Programs: 

 

All State CDBG-CV dollars will assist households that are low and moderate income. All activities 

will take place in Davenport. No residents are expected to be relocated (per Uniform Relocation 

Act definitions and regulations) as a result of this project.  

 

The City seeks public input on the community development and housing needs of low and 

moderate income residents and any planned or potential projects to address those needs.  

 

Three proposed programs will be funded: 

• Homeless Assistance, $368,000, for households impacted by COVID-19 

• Rental Assistance, $275,000 for households impacted by COVID-19 

• Mortgage Assistance, $275,000 for households impacted by COVID-19 

 

 

 

Interpretive services are available at no charge. Servicios interpretativos libres estan 

disponibles. If you need accommodations for any reason, or for further information, please 



contact our office at Community and Economic Development Department, City Hall, 226 West 

4th Street, Davenport, IA, 52801 or (563) 326-7765 or TTY 326-6145. 

 


